
 

 

 

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

PAT MCCRORY  ANTHONY J. TATA 
GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 

 

Fourteenth Division Office 

Phone: (828)586-2141        253 Webster Road,  Sylva, North Carolina  28779                Fax: (828)586-
4043 

April 21, 2015 
 

 
All Bidders 
 
Subject: Rejection of All Bids 
County: Cherokee 
Contract ID: DN00373 
Letting: April 14, 2015 
 
 
Dear Bidders: 
 
All of the bids submitted for the above mentioned project have been rejected.  The total 
for each bid exceeds the engineer’s estimate for the project by more than 10%.  The 
project will be re-advertised as a Division Let contract under a new Contract ID in the 
near future. 
 
Your bid tabs for the above mentioned project will not be released to the public.  Should 
you have any questions please contact me at (828) 586-2141.  Thank you for your desire 
to do business with North Carolina Department of Transportation.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jeffrey E. Alspaugh 
Division Proposal Engineer 
 
cc: file_DN00373 
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